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The Planning Inspectorate 
Room 3/19A 
Temple Quay House (2 The Square) 
Temple Quay 
Bristol 
Avon 
BS1 6PN 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Our ref: NA/2020/115279/04-L01 
Your ref: A1 in Morpeth 
 
Date:  16 April 2021 
 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
A1 IN NORTHUMBERLAND: MORPETH TO ELLINGHAM: DEADLINE 5a 
SUBMISSIONS. MORPETH TO ELLINGHAM       
 
Please find enclosed our written representations for this Development Consent 
Order (DCO) on behalf of the Environment Agency.  
 
Enclosed is an update to the ExA’s Rule 17 letter of 30 March regarding the 
hydraulic model relating to the change request submissions.  
 
If you have any questions or require any clarification on the points below, please 
do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
Planning Technical Specialist - Sustainable Places  

  
Direct e-mail @environment-agency.gov.uk 
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A1 IN Northumberland: Morpeth to Ellingham DCO Application Planning 
Inspectorate Reference: TR010059 
 
Hydraulic Model Review Update 
The Environment Agency will be undertaking a review of the hydraulic model 
relating to the change request submissions. This will involve reviewing the model 
in two stages. We require a minimum of 4 weeks to review each of the stages.  
 
We have not yet received the hydraulic model for review. However, it is 
anticipated that we will receive the stage 1 modelling information on Monday 19 
April 2021, and the stage 2 modelling information on Monday 26 April 2021.  
 
 
 




